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From: Philip Hall <phhallaboo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 6, 2025 4:25 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support for H5225
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Dear Committee members-- 
 
As a long time educator and resident of Providence, I ask that you support H5225. We are a state made strong by 
our immigrants and by an educated population, and under the current federal administration’s policies 
many of our students and familes now live in fear of being detained by immigration (which has 
demonstrably made serious errors). Our schools need to be safe spaces for all learners, and so we 
need to prohibit immigration enforcement there. 
 
Pleae support this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Philip H. Hall 


